
Good Morning, 

We are looking at the stretch run of the 2023-2024 School Year as we enter May tomorrow. It 
will be a busy month with so many activities happening at once. I hope our Seniors enjoy every 
last moment of their Belmont School careers. They have made many memories together and 
accomplished a lot of great things. They have won and lost with class while treating others with 
dignity and respect. I hope they finish their year off strong! I also hope our Senior Parents can 
enjoy every one of the "last times". The positive is that I know these Seniors are ready to pursue 
their dreams and make a difference in whatever they decide to do!   

WE WILL HAVE DOUBLE PM BUS ROUTES ON FRIDAY, MAY 3RD & ON MONDAY, MAY 
6TH AS WELL. 

Please remember to complete the District Operating Survey asap too! Your feedback is 
appreciated. 

Next week is Staff Appreciation Week! We will celebrate at school and thank our staff for all that 
they do!  

This week's schedule is below with some reminders on future dates as well:  

April 30th (tonight): Fine Arts Concert - 7 pm 

May 1st: Staff vs. Seniors Basketball Game - 2 pm 

May 1st: HS Baseball at Pecatonica - 5:00 pm 

May 1st: Sports Boosters Meeting - 6:30 pm 

May 2nd: PK-3 Parents Program - 2:00 pm 

May 2nd: HS Baseball vs. Dodgeville - 4:30 pm 

May 2nd: HS Softball vs. Argyle/Blackhawk - 5:00 pm 

May 2nd: HS Track at Blackhawk - 4:30 pm 

May 3rd: PK-3 Grandparents Program - 1:00 pm 

May 3rd: MS Track @ Southwestern - 4:00 pm 

Senior Scholarship Night and the NHS Banquet are on May 15th. Graduation is on May 24th. 
Our last day of school and our Elementary Picnic will be held on May 30th with a 12:30 
dismissal.  

Have a great week! Enjoy the weather! 

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 

 


